
Dear Families, 
 
Well here are at the end of another busy half term with such 
a lot going on and children and staff who are definitely ready 
for a rest! 
 
In this week’s edition of the newsletter, I would like to thank 
you for your attendance at parents evening and hope you 
found the sessions both informative and a real celebration of 
achievement.  
 
Exciting things to report on this week include:   
 
• the Woolley Bridge Book delivery which has brought in 

a lot of exciting new texts thanks to the raising of  £965 
that  through match funding  

• 20 children in Miss Cheadle’s class went off to White-
hall for a fantastic day of activities and a great time was 
had by all, our footballers continue to represent us at 
the local fixtures– well done to all the girls for their 
commitment it’s great to see you at the training on a 
Monday too. 

• Today has been magical, enchanted ball for KS1 chil-
dren as part of the celebration for the end of their 
Kings and Queens topic, we have loved seeing their 
costumes and creativity. 

• Wednesday sees our lovely Easter Service at church 
which will be a great celebration before we finish up  
for the holidays on Thursday afternoon. Our Good 
News Gathering will take place on Thursday  morning 
with an extended singalong and the famous bonnet 
parade.  

 
Thank you for your flexibility and understanding whilst we 
have been organising the staffing structure for after Easter.  
Plans are well underway to ensure that transition is as 
smooth as possible for all classes.  As per letters sent out 
about the changes, please do continue to get in contact if 
there are any concerns.  
 
I am delighted to be able to let you know that we have ap-
pointed Miss Cheadle into post for another academic year  
and a new member of our Tintwistle family, Miss Doherty, 
who is joining us on a permanent basis and will bring a lot of 
experience to the role.  We look forward to Miss Doherty 
starting in September.  

 

As we move towards the end of this busy term, I would like to 
take this opportunity to thank Mrs Francis and Mrs Richardson 
who are leaving us for pastures new as well as Mrs Jones who 
also finishes this week. We thank them for all for enriching our 
children’s and families lives in their time with us and we thank 
them for their commitment and hard work. I would also like to 

her HLTA is being seconded for a term to Hadfield Nursery 
and we wish her the best of luck until she is back at the end 
of summer. 
As we walk this final journey of Lent with Jesus, I would like 
to take this opportunity to remind you of the great mes-
sage of love given to all by His sacrifice. I hope that your 
Easter break is full of the power of God’s love and I look 
forward to seeing you safely back on the 15th of April. 
Have a wonderful break! Mr Mulhall  

ATTENDANCE  

4 September 2023 to 1 March 2024 

 
School Target is 97%. 
Parents will be contacted if attendance falls to 93%. 
Parents will be called in for a meeting with the Family Sup-

 Attendance 

Class 1 92.89% 

Class 2 86.78% 

Class 3 95.50% 

Class 4 95.32% 

Class 5 89.17% 

Whole School 92.22% 

Thursday 7 March 2024 

Upcoming Dates 

 
 
8 March - World Book Day 
11 March - Parents Evening 
13 March - Parents Evening 
22 March - Class 4 STEM Adventure Day Whitehall 
  Day 1 
27 March - Class 4 STEM Adventure Day Whitehall 
  Day 2 
27 March - Easter Service 9.00am at Christ Church 
28 March  - School closes for two weeks for Easter 
15 April - School re-opens 
2 May - School closed for Polling Day 
3 May - INSET day 
6 May - Bank holiday 
24 May - School closes for one week 
3 June - School re-opens 
24 June - INSET day 
1 July - Year 5 Bikeability - PROVISIONAL DATE 
2 July - Year 5 Bikeability - PROVISIONAL DATE 
22 July -  Leavers Service at Christ Church 
23 July - Close for Summer holiday 
4 September  -  INSET day 



 

Class 2 Assembly 
 
 

 

KS1 Multi-Sports at Chapel High School 
 

 



General Reminders: 
 

Pumps can be left in school. 
 
CLASS 2, 3 and 4 should have their book bags in daily.  
 
Homework in CLASS 2, 3 and 4 goes out on a Friday and 
should be in by the following Thursday. 
 
CLASS 5 should bring their reading books in daily.  
CLASS 5 homework goes out on a Thursday and comes in on a 
Thursday. 

School Routines: 

The school gates open at 8:55am. 

CLASS 1,2 & 3—School  Ends 3:25pm 

Contact Details: School Contact Number: 
01457 852 611 
School Email:  

info@tintwistle.derbyshire.sch.uk 
Club Bookings 

clubbookings@tintwistle.derbyshire.sch.uk  

Tintwistle Clubs Next Week: 

DATE TIME TEACHER & 

CLUB 

CLASSES 

Wednesday 12.30 Miss Jones Classes 2, 3, 4 

& 5 

Thursday 12.30 Mrs Vitti 

Homework 

Club 

Classes 2, 3, 4 

& 5 

Friday 12.30 Choir 

Mrs Bott 

Classes 2, 3, 4 

& 5 

 

 

 
 

Kabod- Happy 5th birthday 
Reggie - Happy 9th birthday 
Mateo - Happy 6th birthday  
Kristen - Happy 9th birthday 

 
  

SCHOOL UNIFORM/PE DAYS 
 

Thank you for your support in sending children in in their PE 
kits.  Please do send pumps in to school for the children’s 
pegs for indoor activities. 
 
PE Days    Forest School Days 
 
Class 1 - Wednesday  Nursery     - Tuesday am 
Class 2 - Tuesday   Reception - Tuesday pm 
Class 3 - Thursday   Year 2        - Friday 
Class 4 - Thursday 
Class 5 - Wednesday 
 

CLUBS 

 

Clubs are continuing to fill up fast due the wide range of 
exciting activities on offer, please do book sessions as soon 
as possible to avoid disappointment by email to clubbook-
ings@tintwistle.derbyshire.sch.uk 

  MONDAY TUESDAY  WEDNES-

DAY 

THURSDAY  FRIDAY 

Morning 8.00-
8.55am 

£5 

8..00-
8.55am 

£5 

8.00-
8.55am 

£5 

8.00- 
8.55am 

£5 

8.00- 
8.55am 

£5 

After 
School 

MULTI-
SPORTS 

ACADEMY 
3.30-

5.30pm 
£5p/h 

COOKING 
CLUB 
3.30-

5.30pm 
£5p/h 

    
SPORTS 

CLUB 
3.30-

4.30pm 
Y3-Y6 
FREE 

FOREST 
SCHOOL 

3.30-
5.30pm 
 £5p/h 

CREATION 
CLUB 
3.30-

5.30pm 
£5p/h 

FEEL GOOD 
FRIDAY! 

3.30-5.30pm 
£5p/h 


